
Code Red Lockdown Drill 9.26.24

This is Eric Rosen, Principal of Carnage Magnet Middle School, with a special Trojan Messenger.

Carnage Families,

Because we want to keep you informed, I wanted to let you know that we conducted a code red lockdown drill
today at approximately 8:55am.

This was only a drill, and it was completed successfully.

A code red lockdown is our highest security alert.

In a code red lockdown, no one is allowed to enter or exit the building, and all students remain in their
classrooms with doors locked. The lockdown remains in place until law enforcement officials give us an all-clear
announcement.

Again, today’s exercise was only a drill.

Student safety is our top priority. Staying prepared is key, which is why we perform these drills on a regular
basis. We appreciate the cooperation of our students and staff in this effort.

More information about our lockdown protocols is available on the Keeping Your Child Safe website.

Thank you for your continued support of our school.

Sincerely,

Eric Rosen
Principal

https://www.wcpss.net/domain/63#:~:text=How%20can%20I%20report%20a%20safety%20concern%3F&text=Keep%20schools%20safe%20by%20sharing,any%20safety%20or%20security%20concern.

